
 

 
Dear Students,  
The Fulbright U.S. Student Grant can fully fund a year of research abroad for graduate students.  U.S. 
citizens from all disciplines are eligible to apply, and grants are available to over 140 different 
countries.  Detailed information is available at  https://us.fulbrightonline.org. 
  
The campus deadline for submitting an application is September 1, 2017.  Complete applications are due 
to Jim Hohenbary, Fulbright Program Adviser, in 215 Fairchild by that date.  Research applicants are 
commonly required to have identified a host country affiliation as part of the application 
process.  Therefore, interested students are encouraged to speak with Mr. Hohenbary before the end of 
the Spring 2017 semester to learn more about the application process and discuss the process of 
securing an appropriate letter of affiliation.     
  
Fulbright U.S. Student Grants are also available to serve as an English Teaching Assistant in many 
countries. 
  
Contact information: Jim Hohenbary, Office of Nationally Competitive Scholarships, 215 Fairchild Hall, 
785-532-3422, jimlth@ksu.edu.   
  
Please feel free to re-format or edit as necessary for the format of the Funding Connection.  Thanks, 
Mary Lou. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jim Hohenbary 
Director, Office of Nationally Competitive Scholarships 
Associate Director, University Honors Program 
Kansas State University 
215 Fairchild Hall 
1601 Vattier Street 
Manhattan, KS 66506 
(785) 532-3422 
jimlth@ksu.edu 
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